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Wednesday, April 24, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In last week’s Parent Weekly, Mr. DeGurse shared some information about our plan to 

host another Cake Walk at the school.  The proceeds from this event will be used to 

support some of the costs associated with bringing in the carnival events for our Year End 

BBQ in June. 

 

As was the case with our Cake Walk in October, the success of this event scheduled for 

Thursday, May 16th is fully dependent on the participation of our families.  More 

specifically, we will need families to donate cakes (or treats) AND to purchase tickets for 

an opportunity to win one of the special treats. 

 

If you would like to donate a cake or treat for our Cake Walk, please have the items to the 

school by 9:00 am on May 16th.  Please be sure to have your treat in a container that does 

not need to be returned to you. Also, kindly remember that we have nut and sesame 

allergies in our school so keep this in mind when donating items for this fundraiser.   

 

Tickets for this draw will be for sale via School Cash online until Sunday, May 12th for 

$1.00 each. If you have any questions about ticket sales please contact Ms. Szabo at the 

office.  Thank you for your amazing support with all our fundraising efforts!   

 

Parent Council Members 

St. Michael Catholic School 
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